
I'm writing to express my concerns over the current bills regarding gun control.   

 

 

SB 797 -  I don't see any provision that would prevent this from being abused and turned into what is functionally a 

denial.  3 days is ample to perform a background check, and if the concern is that more time is needed than than 

there should be a bill stipulating another fixed timeline.  This bill seems to be written to be abused. 

 

SB 868 - This is a denial of due process.  How can we advocate for someone to have their rights removed based on 

hearsay?   

 

Thank you for your time 

 

Robert Hardesty 

 


